
STH visits Sha Tin District (with
photos)

     The Secretary for Transport and Housing, Mr Frank Chan Fan, visited Sha
Tin District this afternoon (May 10) to get an update on developments in the
district.
 
     Accompanied by the District Officer (Sha Tin), Miss Amy Chan, Mr Chan
first met with the Chairman of the Sha Tin District Council (STDC), Mr Ho
Hau-cheung, and members of the STDC to exchange views on housing and
transport issues in the district.
 
     Mr Chan then proceeded to the construction site of Chun Yeung Estate in
Fo Tan to learn about the works progress and inspect the facilities of the
estate.
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